
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

BOROUGH OF NORTH PLAINFIELD 

 NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARINGS 
 
 

North Plainfield Business Administrator David E. Hollod, P.E. has announced that Budget 
Hearings with Department Heads will be held on Monday, December 4, 2023 beginning at 9:15 
a.m. in the Borough Hall second floor Conference Room at 263 Somerset Street. 

 
The hearings are open to the public. 

 
Michele Irby-Garry, CMR 

        Acting Borough Clerk 
 

Notice of these hearings has been properly announced.  Notification has been transmitted to the 
Courier News and The Star Ledger and The Alternative Press and posted on the bulletin boards in 
the Municipal Building and Memorial Library reserved for such purpose. 

 
 

        
 


